
Dear Sirs,

Russia’s aggression against Ukraine, which we condemn, has not allow us to remain indifferent.
Despite the significant part of sales to the Russian market, we have undertaken an extremely 
difficult decision to suspend the supply of goods to the market of the Russian Federation.
In a period of escalating conflict, it is our duty to support Ukraine.
We stand in solidarity with the civilian population, and that is why  we managed to organize  
a shelter for a group of refugees and gurantee them a safe place to live in Poland.
Our company also provided deliveries of products used in medical assistance in occupied  
Ukraine.
We are aware that there will be more and more people in need, so we keep taking our actions.
We thank the employees of our company for their commitment to help our neighbors  
from Ukraine.

You will be informed about the next steps we will take.

We wish you peace. 
The Management Board and Owners of APP Sp. z o.o.
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